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Thank you
A big thank you to Monique (Kinder parent) and the
P&C for their successful Community Building
Partnership grant through Michael Daley’s office. This
$44,500 grant will ensure the top playground upgrade
goes ahead in 2022 and will reduce the cost to the
school significantly.

As a school we have always been well supported by
our state member, Michael Daley, and Federal
member, Matt Thistlethwaite. Mr Daley will be present
at the stage 3 presentation day, so we look forward to
thanking him personally.

Thanks again to our P&C for this grant, it is wonderful
to have the support of our community in building a
better school for our students.

End of year plans
The staff have been busy working on our end of year
plans. We are pleased to announce details about key
events.

Presentation Days - stages will meet in the hall
and acknowledge award recipients as a cohort
(webinar streamed, no parents allowed)

Year 6 Graduation Assembly - stage 3 will
meet in the hall for their traditional graduation
assembly starting at 2pm on the last day of
school (webinar streamed, fully vaccinated
parents allowed)

Year 6 Graduation Dance - a new initiative
involving Footsteps dance company, dinner
(pizza) and drinks. Held in the school hall for
all students in Years 5 and 6 and supervised
by staff (Not streamed, no parents allowed)

Note that reward days or end of year fun days
excursions are not permitted in 2021 due to
Department guidelines. Classes will be having their
own fun day at school. More information to follow.

Please see the attached term calendar for all the dates
and times.

School Captains
2022
Our process for selecting student leaders in 2022 has
begun. Following a nomination process and a poster,
candidates will be presenting their speeches to all
stage 3 students this Friday. Students will vote and the
highest 5 boys and girls will proceed to the second
round of voting next week in front of Years 2-5.

All of our students are leaders and we are proud of all
those who nominated. We look forward to announcing
our 2022 student leadership team at the Stage 3
Presentation Day on December 9.

Our 2021 student leadership team have been
extremely busy of late, coordinating weekly zoom
assemblies and the Remembrance Day service. A
really fantastic group of young leaders.

Matthew Ackerman
Principal

Our school is proudly supported
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Assemblies online
Did you know that K-2 and 3-6 assemblies are now
online and happening each week?

Each Friday from 9.15am parents and carers can join
us through the zoom link and watch our assemblies.

This week, on Friday 19 November we have our next
K-2 assembly. The following week, Friday 26
November will be our next 3-6 assembly.

Please use the link
https://nsweducation.zoom.us/j/64168909022?pwd=eld
EeHFvc1FmTTBua0Z6NU1DSXVRZz09 to access the
Zoom webinar. The passcode is bay

ICAS Assessments
Over the past few weeks some students in Years 2 to 6
have participated in the ICAS English and
Mathematics Assessments. These assessments
challenge students to apply their knowledge into new
contexts, using higher-order thinking and
problem-solving skills. We congratulate all students
who participated in these assessments, for their
determination and focus. We look forward to
celebrating their achievements when the results are
announced.

Miss Brodska

ICAS Coordinator

Are you moving
schools?
At this time of year, and particularly after what
everyone has been through, some families may decide
to make a significant change and move.

To assist in our planning for 2022, if your family is
planning on not being at Maroubra Bay PS next year
can you please email the school at
maroubraba-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

Car parking
concerns
A reminder that the area out the front of the top Gate 1
is now a Bus bay between the hours of
7.00am-9.15am as well as 2.30pm and 4.15pm. Whilst
this area may appear to be empty, be aware that
parking or stopping here is an offence and Council
Rangers or NSW Police can book drivers.

The area out of the front of the main Gate 2 is now all
Kiss and Go parking between the hours of
8.00am-9.30am and 2.30pm-4.00pm. During these
times drivers are allowed to stop and drop off or pick
up students. The length of stay should be less than 2
minutes and drivers should not leave their vehicle.

A further reminder that if the Kiss and Go area is full of
cars, parents and carers should continue and complete
a further lap. By stopping on the other side of the
pedestrian crossing you are making it dangerous for
students and families crossing the road.

Outside of these hours listed, both areas are free to
park for all parents and carers.

Student safety comes first, thank you to all our parents
and carers for supporting these changes.
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Term 4 2021
Month Week Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri

October 4
25/10
K-6 Students at
school

26/10 27/10 28/10 29/10
3-6 Assembly
(3L_5/6L)

2022 Captains EOI
due

November 5
1/11 2/11 3/11 4/11 5/11

K-2 Assembly
(KP_1H)

2022 Captain
Posters due

November 6
8/11 9/11 10/11 11/11

ICAS English
12/11
3-6 Assembly
(3R_5M)

2022 Captain
speeches due

November 7
15/11
Yr3/5 Check In

16/11
Yr3/5 Check In

17/11
Yr3/5 Check In

18/11
ICAS Maths

Yr3/5 Check In

19/11
K-2 Assembly
(KM_2H)

2022 Captains
Speech Rnd 1

Yr3/5 Check In

November 8
22/11 23/11

Yr3 Check In

Kindy 2022 Info
Night

24/11
Yr3 Check In

25/11

Kindy 2022
Orientation

26/11
3-6 Assembly
(3M_4H)

School Captains
2022 Rnd2

November /
December 9

29/11 30/11 1/12
House Captains
2022 Voting

2/12 3/12
K-2 Assembly
(KC_1A_2B)

December 10
6/12 7/12

Kinder
Presentation Day

Stage 1
Presentation Day

8/12
Stage 2
Presentation Day

9/12
Stage 3
Presentation Day

10/12
Student reports
sent home

December 11
13/12 14/12 15/12

Year 6 Graduation
Dance

16/12
Year 6 Graduation
Assembly

Student and Staff
last day

17/12
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Chess classes @ Maroubra Bay Public School - Term 4, 2021

Due to the current COVID lockdown, we will be conducting our chess class online.
When restrictions are lifted and children return to school, we intend to return for
face to face coaching as soon as we are given the green light by the school. Our
online chess classes will be held before and after school Monday – Friday from
8:00am–9:00am, 3:15pm–4:15pm, 4:30pm–5:30pm and 5:00pm–6:00pm. Your
child can attend as many of these online classes as he/she wishes until we

return to face to face lessons. See the link on this page for more details:
https://sydneyacademyofchess.com.au/online-classes-2021
To register your child in the class, go to
https://sydneyacademyofchess.com.au/payment and enter the following code:
H7QEJS9QOQ Sydney Academy of Chess info@sydneyacademyofchess.com.au
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